S. Butt,

Bury Asian

Women Centre 

90, South Cross St,

Bury BL9 0RS 

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. 
To:  S. Butt  

Dated: 3rd October 2001

Dear S. Butt  
Assalamu Alaikum, 

I’m writing to inform you of the availability of my new website (please see enclosed leaflet). Will you and your visitors please have a look at the contents & sign my guestbook with your comment.

Allah Hafiz 

Dr Umar Azam 

